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REF: OIA-16060 

Thank you for your email of 1 August 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

1. A list of all PoE applications submitted for endorsement by councils/transport agencies in the 
year (2024) to-date, including the name of the submitter, date received by NZTA, and a brief 
summary of the project covered by the application. 

2. For each application, please say whether NZTA endorsed or declined to endorse the PoE. 
3. For all rejected PoEs, p lease provide minutes of the decision not to endorse and/or a 

summary of why the application was rejected by NZTA. 

On 9 August 2024, you confirmed that your request does include Point of Entry (PoE) applications 

from NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZT A). 

I have attached the requested in the document titled OIA-16060 Point of Entry information. 

In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed . 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact Andy Knackstedt, Senior Manager, 

Media, by email to andrew.knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

V{ 6-~ 
Vanessa Browne 
National Manager Programme and Standards 




